
Everyone can achieve the extraordinary

Orlando

Dear parent / carer

We are pleased to announce our Orlando House Charity Day is taking place on Wednesday 2 
April.

Students in Years 7-10 who are in Orlando House are able to wear their PE kits to 
school.  School PE Hoodies can be worn.

Year 7-10 students not in Orlando House are expected to wear their normal school uniform.

Students in Year 11 (regardless of their House) are expected to wear school uniform except 
those students who are taking part in our Sixth Form Taster Day - these students will be in 
smart, casual wear.

Regards
The Hessle Academy


